
 
WEST BRADFORD TOWNSHIP 

LAND PRESERVATION & SUSTAINABILITY COMMITTEE (LPSC) 
MEETING 

June 6, 2022 Minutes 
 

ATTENDING 
 
LP&S COMMITTEE:    TOWNSHIP REPRESENTATIVES: 
Lyle Frederick     Scott Andress, Special Projects Coordinator   
Abbie Kessler     Joseph Antonelli, Planning and Zoning Director   
Bob Portnoy, Acting Chair   Justin Yaich, Township Manager    
Karen Sklenar            
              
Bob Portnoy called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM. A closed-door executive session was held 
from 6:30 – 7:00 p.m. Committee members and attendees introduced themselves at the 
beginning of the meeting. Karen Sklenar took the minutes. 
 
REVIEW / APPROVE MINUTES: 
Draft minutes for the May 2, 2022 meeting were approved. 
 
COMMITTEE ORGANIZATIONAL CHANGES 
Organizational changes are not expected to take place until the end of August, after completion 
of the internal draft of the Energy Transition Plan. The committee may start seeing draft 
organizational plans in July.  
 
DRAFT OPEN SPACE, RECREATION AND ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCE PLAN (OSRER) 
Bob Portnoy gave an update on how the draft OSRER Plan is progressing. LPSC members 
were asked to review the draft plan and share their thoughts with Bob before June’s LPSC 
meeting. Members of the Planning Commission will review the draft plan and provide 
comments. The plan will not be formally accepted until the County reviews it. 
 
UPDATE FROM OPEN SPACE WORKING GROUP: 
Bob Portnoy provided updates on easement transactions and/or possibilities under 
consideration. Karen Sklenar and Lyle Frederick gave an update on activities related to the 
township applying for Tree City USA designation. 
 
UPDATE FROM SUSTAINABILITY WORKING GROUP: 
Lyle Frederick gave an update on the pollinator gardens and their maintenance. 
 
WEST BRADFORD DAY 
Bob Portnoy gave a recap of LPSC activities at West Bradford Day, which was held Sunday, 
May 15th.  
 



NEW BUSINESS: 
No new business was identified. 
 
MEETING SCHEDULE: 
The next regular committee meeting is scheduled for Monday, July 11, 2022 at 7:00 PM.  
There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
Karen Sklenar 
 
 
 


